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Worthy Brothers All, 

 

 This lettter is to inform you of my intent to run for the Utah  K of C  office of State Treasurer 

this upcoming term.  During my two years as State Warden.  I have been able to work with and get to 

know many of my Utah Brothers.  I traveled the State attending meetings, ceremonials, charitable 

events,  and youth activities.  Many of which I provided equipment for and setup the venue.    I 

loved my job as State Warden and look forward to serving as State Treasurer.  I am excited to learn 

new things and assist my Brothers in other ways. 

When I became Warden I was also appointed the Program Director.  As Program Director we all 

worked and learned together.  We now have a great command on the Faith in Action Program that 

came to us when I joined the State Team.  As Program Director I was also afforded the opportunity to 

work with our many amazing Program Chairmen on our already existing programs.  We had a great 

year for Coats for Kids State wide.  Distribution events and coats passed out increased from last year.  

We made a positive impact with our Pro Life March at the Capital.  With your support this year's march 

was the biggest one in Salt Lake yet. 

I appreciate the support of my family and my home Council 9731 Our Lady of Lourdes Magna.  My 

amazing Wife, Nicole, and three wonderful kids do whatever they can to help with my goals and projects 

as a Utah Knight. 

As all of you have been busy in our Brotherhood, I have been as well supporting us on a State Level.   I 

desire your vote and the opportunity to serve as your State Treasurer for this coming term.  I 

appreciate your vote. 

 

Thank you,          

Ryan Graveley  

State Warden and Program Director          


